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July 23,

Mr, Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club

1438 East 21st. Street
Brooklyn, New York 11226

Dear Sir:

As of today, I have not received your DX report mentioned in your
letter of July 19th.

Please accept my apologies and I might mention the call letters are
WDEN and not WGEN as you stated in your letter.

Please accept this as a your April 12th. report.

Charlbs Re Witk
General Manager
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